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1. Lawson Class for Evening Shift Staff - February 3, 2005 

 

2. Pediatric Grand Rounds 

 

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...) 
1. Can You Contribute 15 Minutes A Day To Help Feed Homeless Cats On Campus? 

 

2. "Sweet Dreams" Chocolate Event to Benefit Cody Center for Autism at Stony Brook 

University Hospital 

 

3. Daffodil Days 

 

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...) 
1. Staller Center Films on Friday, 1/28- "The Incredibles" at 7 pm; "Infernal Affairs" at 9:30 pm 

 

2. Sunday, Jan 30 - Princely Players for Young People, 3:00 pm; "On the Road to Glory," 7:00 

pm. 

 

3. Stony Brook Presents: 2005 FREE Youth Sports Clinic 

 

4. The Japanese New Year's Celebration Gala on 1/30 

 

5. Thursday, February 3, 2005, 4:30 - 6:00 p.m. Master Class by Beijing Modern Dance 

Company 

 

6. Friday, February 4, 2005, 6-7 p.m. Conversation with Willie Tsao, Artistic Director, Beijing 

Modern Dance Company  

 

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...) 

1. Center for Wine, Food,& Culture Presents: Wine Dynamics Series: January 25: THE 

HISTORY OF DRINKS IN NEW YORK 

 

2. Weight Management for the New Year! Join the Target Fitness Weight Management Program 

today! 

 

3. MS in Technological Systems Management with a concentration in Global Industrial 

Management 

 

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...) 
1. Are You Depressed? We Can Help! 

 

2. Long Island Database Project - Volunteers Needed 

 

10. Miscellaneous 

1. Register Now For Stony Brook Day In Albany - March 1, 2005 
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2. SchoolPlus Enrichment Program For Children ages 3-16 in Stony Brook 

 

3. Auditions for the University Orchestra at Stony Brook University 

 

4. Ring Week February 7 - February 10, 2005 

 

5. Blood Drive - South Campus - Jan. 26, 8:30am - 1:00pm 

 

 
 

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin announcements) 

 

1. University employees are eligible for a 19% discount through Verizon Wireless 
 

Verizon Wireless is offering up to a 19% discount for all employees. For more information see 

our Employee Discount page on the HRS website. 

 

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Admin/HRS.nsf/pages/HRS_EmployeeDiscounts 

 

Submitted by: Vicky McLaughlin/Admin 

 

2. Urgent! Call for Nominations - President's Awards 2005 
 

President Kenny invites nominations from the campus community for the following President's 

Awards: 

Award for Excellence in Classified Service 

Dr. William McAdoo Presidential Award in Diversity and Affirmative Action 

Award for Excellence in Teaching as Part-Time Faculty 

Award for Team Achievement 

Deadline for Nominations is February 10, 2005 

For complete information and to print nomination forms, you must go to: www.sunysb.edu/pres  

 

http://www.sunysb.edu/pres  

 

Submitted by: George Meyer/Pres 

 

3. Do you set-up conference calls? 
 

Telecommunication and Networking (TeLNeT) has noticed an increased volume of conference 

calls being placed by the University Community and Hospital staff. Many of the conference calls 

are set up incorrectly when using AT&T, resulting in higher costs being passed on to the end 

user. 

There are reference guides on the DoIT Web page (see link below) to better help you choose and 

setup the appropriate type conference call that will meet your needs. You can use the University's 

telephone system to connect all parties or AT&T Teleconference Services when you want all 
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parties to call into a conference bridge. 

TeLNeT will be happy to train you and your staff on the most efficient and cost effective way to 

set up a conference call. For additional information or to set up a training session call the 

Telephony Office at 632-9130. 

 

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/doit.nsf/pages/phoneinfo 

 

Submitted by: Melissa Bishop/DoIT 

 

4. Opening Week 
 

We are gearing up for a new academic semester and welcoming new and returning students to 

Stony Brook University. Volunteers are needed to work the "Information Table" in the 

Administration Building during "Opening Week" (Sunday, January 23 - Friday, January 28,) to 

support and assist these students. Please call Dorothy Kutzin at 632-6040. One hour (or more) of 

your time will be very helpful to us and rewarding to you. 

 

Submitted by: Augusta Kuhn/CAS 

 

5. Because You Don't Do It Every Day (BUDDIE) Week 
 

Every year, the office of Disability Support Services sponsors BUDDIE Week (BECAUSE U 

DON'T DO IT EVERY DAY.) The purpose of this activity is to sensitize the Stony Brook 

campus community on issues surrounding disabilities. Since 1989, BUDDIE Week provides 

administrators, faculty and staff with the opportunity to learn how students with disabilities 

experience life on campus. Buddies are asked to accompany a student during part of one of the 

days, meet for lunch or spend some time together; whatever is appropriate and possible for you 

and the student. This year, we are recruiting new buddies who would be interested in 

participating in this important event. If you could set aside an hour or two on the week of March 

7, 2005, please call Stephanie Patterson at 2-6748. We hope that you will be able to participate in 

this activity and look forward to your response. Thanks!  

 

Submitted by: Stephanie Patterson/OSA 

 
 

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT, etc...) 

 

1. Positive Confrontation Workshop (Conducted by HRS Training & Organizational 

Development) 
 

Life is full of sticky situations, packed with difficult conversations and loaded with 

confrontation. Confrontation affects our relationships (both professional and personal), our 

image and our self-esteem. It is not the confrontation, it's what we do with it that makes the 

difference. This workshop will accomplish the following objectives: -How do you typically act 

when you confront someone? -How do you confront someone is a positive, proactive manner -

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/doit.nsf/pages/phoneinfo


Do's and Dont's  

Date: January 28, 2005 Time: 9:30-12:30 

To Register: Contact Pat Lore @2-4501 for a registration form or click on the link below 

 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/hr/training 

 

Submitted by: Cindy Brodsky/Admin 

 

2. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning Managing Stress & Anger - 

Empower Yourself to Lead a Balanced Life 
 

The Williams LifeSkills System for Managing Stress & Anger is about self-empowerment. You 

can become more productive, improve relationships and lead a less stressful and possible longer 

life. The 10 skills in this Workbook and Video Series will show you how. Learn when to: speak 

up, listen, take action, make decisions. 

East Campus, Part I, February 4, 2005, HSC, Room to be announced. Time:11:30-12:30  

East Campus, Part II, February 7, 2005, HSC,Room to be announced. Time: 11:30-12:30 

West Campus,Part I, February 8, 2005, SAC 305, 12-1:00 

West Campus, Part II, February 10, 2005, Room to be announced, 12-1:00 

To Register: Call EAP at 632-6085 

Please feel free to bring your lunch. 

 

http://www.sunysb.edu/eap 

 

Submitted by: Linda Tatem/Pres 

 

3. Lectern Demonstration 
 

Save your lectures, with sound, to the Web. Sound like a dream? This class is a demonstration of 

Lectern; a program created by Professor Tzi-cker Chiueh, Department of Computer Science, to 

record his lectures. His lectures, with sound and annotations, are available for viewing at 

http://www.ecsl.cs.sunysb.edu/cse320/2003/ 

Demonstration will be in HSC Library Classroom 2 on Thursday, February 3, 2005 from 

12nooon-12:45pm 

 

Submitted by: Karenann Jurecki/HSC 

 

4. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning Personality Self-Portrait 
 

Ever wonder why we think, work, love and act the way we do? Lots of people have pondered the 

very same question and will join you at this fun workshop. It may give you some insight into 

your friend, partner, kids, boss, maybe even yourself! A personal questionnaire will be 

distributed so you can do a little research into your own personality style. We'll spend some time 

specifically addressing how the recognition of personality styles can make for more pleasant 

work environments and less conflict in interpersonal relationships of any type. 

Part I: February 15, 2005, 11:30-12:30, HSC (Room TBA) 
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Part II:February 22, 2005, 11:30-12:30, HSC (Room TBA) 

To Register: Call EAP at 632-6085 

Please feel free to bring your lunch. 

 

http://www.sunysb.edu/eap 

 

Submitted by: Linda Tatem/Pres 

 

5. 5 Habits of Highly Successful Investors (Conducted by TIAA-CREF) (Lunch Will be 

provided!) 
 

When you're starting out, you don't have to know every nuance of financial markets. P/E ratios, 

200-day moving averages, etc. But you do need a grasp of essentials. We can help you acquire 

the skills necessary to become a responsible investor. Come to our seminar, 5 Habits of Highly 

Successful Investors, to gain insights on how you can make sound investment decisions. 

We'll discuss: 

*Setting Financial goals 

*Reducing risk with diversification 

*Current market trends 

*Realizing tax advantages 

*Undertanding cost of expenses 

DATE: February 9, 2005 TIME: 12:00-1:15 

To Register: E-Mail- plore@notes.cc.sunysb.edu or call 632-4501 

 

Submitted by: Cindy Brodsky/Admin 

 
 

04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures 

 

1. Why is my computer so slow & what is this spyware anyway? 
 

The U.S. Department of Homeland Security US-CERT and the Multi-State Information Sharing 

and Analysis Center (MS-ISAC) invite you to participate in the next session of the National 

Webcast Initiative: 

Adware/Spyware 

How to Protect Yourself from Today's Most Dangerous Spyware Threats 

February 9, 2005 -- 3:00pm-4:00pm Eastern 

Join us for an in-depth analysis of today's most egregious spyware/adware programs. During this 

FREE webcast you will learn about:  

- Today's most dangerous spyware threats 

- What they do to your systems 

- Why they are so difficult to remove 

- How you can protect yourself 

REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED.  

Space is available on a first-come, first-served basis. 

http://www.sunysb.edu/eap


To register, please visit: http://www.nysfirm.org/feb9nationalwebcast 

WHY THIS SESSION IS IMPORTANT TO YOU! 

According to the National Cyber Security Alliance, nine out of 10 PCs connected to the Internet 

are infected with spyware. 

TECHNICAL KNOWLEDGE REQUIRED FOR WEBCAST:  

This session is rated as "Non/Low Technical." 

The National Webcast Initiative is also coordinated by the New York State Office of Cyber 

Security and Critical Infrastructure Coordination <http://www.cscic.state.ny.us> and the New 

York State Forum <http://www.nysfirm.org/>. For more information about the Initiative, please 

visit: <http://www.cscic.state.ny.us/msisac/webcasts/index.htm>.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact 518/473-4383 or email to isac@cscic.state.ny.us 

 

http://www.cscic.state.ny.us/msisac/webcasts/02_05/index.htm 

 

Submitted by: Melissa Bishop/DoIT 

 

2. Topics in Atmospheric and Oceanic Sciences Seminar 
 

Professor Edward Cook from the Tree-Ring Laboratory, Lamont-Doherty Earth Observatory, 

will present a seminar entitled, "Long-Term Aridity Changes in the Western United States: Links 

to the Tropical Pacific and Radiative Forcing" on Wednesday, January 26. The seminar will take 

place at 11:30 a.m. at the Marine Sciences Research Center, South Campus, Endeavour Hall 120. 

Light refreshments will be served. For more information, please contact the Institute for 

Terrestrial and Planetary Atmospheres at 632-8009. 

 

http://atmos.msrc.sunysb.edu 

 

Submitted by: Gina Gartin/MSRC 

 

3. Biochemistry & Cell Biology Seminar 
 

On Thursday, January 27th, 2005, Dr. David Gilmour from the Pennsylvania State University 

will present a seminar entitled, "Control of RNA Polymerase II Elongation and Termination in 

Drosophila", in room 038 of the Life Sciences Building at 4:00pm. Dr. Peter Gergen is the host 

of the event. 

 

Submitted by: Diane Rodriguez/CAS 

 

4. Oceans and Atmosphere Colloquium, January 28,2005 
 

Dr. Frank Buonaiuto from Stony Brook University, will present a seminar entitled "Rip 

currents'morphological link to edge waves" at 12:30pm on January 28, 2005. 

The seminar will take place at the Marine Sciences Research Center, in the Endeavour Hall 120. 

Light refreshments will be served. For further information, please call 632-8781. 
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http://www.msrc.sunysb.edu/news.oac.html 

 

Submitted by: Katerina Panagiotakopoulou/MSRC 

 

5. Ecology and Evolution Seminar 
 

3:30p.m., Wednesday, January 26, 2005, Life Sciences Building, Room 038 

"Global Changes in Land-Cover and Their Relationship to Ecosystem Services" 

Dr. Anthony Janetos, The H. John Heinz III Center for Science, Economics and Environment 

Host: Dr. Manuel Lerdau - mlerdau@life.bio.sunysb.edu 

If you need a disability-related accommodation, please call: The Department of Ecology and 

Evolution at (631) 632-8600 

 

Submitted by: Marilyn Pakarklis/CAS 

 

6. The Gathering of Science Scholars II 
 

The Center for Inclusive Education will host a national conference that will highlight the 

research accomplishments of underrepresented science students, both undergraduate and 

graduate, and the success of the myriad of diversity programs that promote their academic 

achievements and encourage the pursuit of a career in the professoriate. The conference will 

feature nationally recognized leaders in minority science education, skill-building workshops, a 

research symposium competition of science posters, and a networking session/career fair. Last 

year, our inaugural conference yielded 300 participants with over 200 students from 21 

institutions throughout New York State and more than 90 research posters. This will be an 

exciting event and we encourage the participation of students, faculty and university staff. Please 

refer to our website at http://www.stonybrook.edu/agep for more information, including the latest 

agenda, and to register on-line. We hope you will join us for this special event. 

 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/agep 

 

Submitted by: Kathryne Piazzola/Prov 

 
 

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures 

 

1. Lawson Class for Evening Shift Staff - February 3, 2005 
 

Lawson Requisition Training - HTNW27- for Evening Staff on Thursday, February 3, 2005 in 

the HSC, Medical Informatics Learning Center, Level 2, Room 500 from 3:00 - 5:00 pm. 

This workshop is designed to take you through the process of entering various types of 

procurement requisitions in the Lawson System including: Entering, changing & deleting stores 

requisitions, adding another page & comments to a requisition; checking for approvals & 

inquiring on requisitions. 

All Lawson users MUST attend this course to obtain a user ID & password. To register please e-
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mail Jean Solheim or fax your request to 4-9806. Please include name, department, telephone & 

EMPLOYEE ID #. All other inquiries call Larry Mazza 4-2605. 

 

Submitted by: Jean Solheim/UHMC 

 

2. Pediatric Grand Rounds 
 

Topic: Medical Futility - When is Enough Enough 

Speaker: Robert Truog, MD, MA, FCCCM, Professor of Anaesthesia and Medical Ethics, 

Harvard Medical School 

When: Wednesday, January 26, 2005, 8:00 am 

Where: HSC L2 LH4 

 

Submitted by: Lorraine Rubino/UHMC 

 
 

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...) 
 

1. Can You Contribute 15 Minutes A Day To Help Feed Homeless Cats On Campus? 
 

The SBU Cat Network works to humanely trap, neuter, vaccinate, and care for the many feral 

cats that live on campus. Our strength is is the little contributions of a number of concerned 

members of the campus community. We need help maintaining feeding stations all over campus 

(food is provided, all you need to do is distribute it daily) If you're interested, please contact 

Nancy Franklin (nancy.franklin@sunysb.edu). 

 

Submitted by: Anne Moyer/CAS 

 

2. "Sweet Dreams" Chocolate Event to Benefit Cody Center for Autism at Stony Brook 

University Hospital 
 

"Sweet Dreams" chocolate and dessert tasting event will be held at the Watermill Caterers in 

Smithtown on Monday, January 31st from 7-9PM. This event will benefit the Matt and Debra 

Cody Center for Autism at Stony Brook University Hospital. There are many sponsorship 

opportunities available, and individual "chocolate lovers" tickets are $50. Guests will sample 

chocolate creations from chefs across Long Island and have the opportunity to vote for their 

favorite creation at the end of the evening. To order tickets call 444-2899. Reserve early! 

 

Submitted by: Nancy Leiken/UHMC 

 

3. Daffodil Days 
 

Spring is on it's way and so is the American Cancer Society's Daffodil Days fund raising event. 

Daffodils are the flower of Hope-hope in the fight against cancer. Your participation in 

DAFFODIL DAYS will offer hope that cancer will be conquered during our lifetime. 



Orders for the flowers may be placed until Friday, February 18th for a bunch of 10 daffodils per 

a $10.00 donation to the American Cancer Society. The Society also offers a beautiful 7inch 

burgundy imprinted vase for $8. To place your order please call 4-2880, or reply e-mail 

jwiehe@notes.cc.sunysb.edu (leave name, dept. phone #). If you wish to be a captain for you 

area, just let us know. 

All orders and money must be in by February 18th. Pickup for the flowers is scheduled for 

March 15th in the Patient Relations Department. 

Please share this information with your colleagues to insure a successful campaign. Thank you! 

 

Submitted by: Joyce Wiehe/UHMC 

 
 

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...) 
 

1. Staller Center Films on Friday, 1/28- "The Incredibles" at 7 pm; "Infernal Affairs" at 

9:30 pm 
 

Movie tickets: $6; students $5. Special offer on film passes for students in person at box office 

with ID- $15 for 12 films. 

"The Incredibles" - an animated film from Pixar Studios, directed by Brad Bird. 115 minutes, 

rated PG. "Infernal Affairs" - in Cantonese with English subtitles. 101 minutes, rated R. Co-

directed by Andrew Lau and Alan Mak. 

 

http://stallercenter.com 

 

Submitted by: Julie Greene/CAS 

 

2. Sunday, Jan 30 - Princely Players for Young People, 3:00 pm; "On the Road to Glory," 

7:00 pm. 
 

Two concerts by The Princely Players, an eight-member, Nashville-based ensemble of singers, 

who explore the African-American experience through poetry, gospel songs and spirituals. The 

one-hour afternoon concert at 3 pm is for children and families (Tickets: $9); the evening 

program at 7 pm is a full concert that traces the history from life in Africa to the Civil Rights 

Movement ($30; $27 faculty, staff, seniors.) Students can buy half price tickets in person at the 

box office. ("Student Rush" tickets go on sale 15 minutes before the performance for $7, based 

on availability.) 

 

http://stallercenter.com 

 

Submitted by: Julie Greene/CAS 

 

3. Stony Brook Presents: 2005 FREE Youth Sports Clinic 
 

On Sunday, February 12th, 2005, Stony Brook will be having a FREE Sports Clinic for both 

http://stallercenter.com/
http://stallercenter.com/


boys and girls, ages 6-11. It will be held in the Indoor Sports Complex at Stony Brook 

University. There will be a series of sports clinics being run by the Student-Athletes; such as 

football, volleyball, soccer, basketball and lacrosse. All participants will receive lunch and FREE 

admissions to our Women's Basketball game, which is at 1pm against Hartford. This clinic is 

being held to celebrate National Girls and Women in Sports Day. Please contact Meghan 

McNamara at 632.4086 or via email, mmcnamara@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, for more information. 

 

Submitted by: Meghan McNamara/Pres 

 

4. The Japanese New Year's Celebration Gala on 1/30 
 

The Japanese New Year's Celebration Gala 

Sunday, January 30th, 2005, 1 pm to 3 pm, Ballroom B, Student Activity Center, State 

University of New York at Stony Brook 

Japanese traditional food, music, games, and more. 

Co-organized by the Japan Center at Stony Brook, the Long Island Japanese Association, the 

Pre-college Japanese Language Program, the Program in Japanese Studies, and the Japanese 

Cultural Association. 

Participation fee: $15 dollars/ adult, $7 dollars/ child (under 12) 

(Make check payable to "JCSB SBF#298650" and send it to the Japan Center at Stony Brook, 

SUNY-Stony Brook, Stony Brook, NY 11794-3355 by 1/25.) For questions, contact Eriko Sato 

(esato@notes.cc.sunysb.edu, 2-9477) 

 

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/CAS/japanese.nsf/pages/news 

 

Submitted by: Eriko Sato/CAS 

 

5. Thursday, February 3, 2005, 4:30 - 6:00 p.m. Master Class by Beijing Modern Dance 

Company 
 

Charles B. Wang Center presents this Master Class as a complimentary program to "Rear Light", 

a visually stimulating dance performance by Beijing Modern Dance Company. 

30 people with basic dance training will have an opportunity to learn from the Willie Tsao, the 

Artistic Director of "Rear Light". The class will focus on Mr. Tsao's unique technique based on 

the Chinese concept of "Qi." Advanced reservation required. Call now at 632-4400 or email to 

wangcenter@stonybrook.edu. Free 

More information, please go to http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/wang/ 

 

Submitted by: Jianping Schoolman/Pres 

 

6. Friday, February 4, 2005, 6-7 p.m. Conversation with Willie Tsao, Artistic Director, 

Beijing Modern Dance Company  
 

Charles B. Wang Center presents the "Conversation" as a complimentary program to "Rear 

Light", a visually stimulating dance performance by Beijing Modern Dance Company. 

Since its inauguration in 1995, the Company has attracted attention by integrating the traditional 

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/CAS/japanese.nsf/pages/news
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/wang/


culture of China with influences from around the world. Artistic Director Will Tsao says "Rear 

Light" is meant to reflect the younger generation in China today - their fight to be free from 

tradition and their search for new challenges. Come to Wang Center at 6 PM and enjoy the 

conversation with the Willie Tsao before the 8 PM performance at Staller Center. Free 

For more information, please go to http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/wang/ 

 

Submitted by: Jianping Schoolman/Pres 

 
 

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...) 

 

1. Center for Wine, Food,& Culture Presents: Wine Dynamics Series: January 25: THE 

HISTORY OF DRINKS IN NEW YORK 
 

Arthur Schwartz, the "Food Maven" 

New York's WOR-Radio personality will talk about the origins of Manhattan's special drinks, 

from Bloody Mary to Long Island wines, while conducting a tasting of his favorites. This will be 

a chance to shmooze with Arthur, far from the madding crowd, while tasting some fine 

beverages and New York nibbles. 

Fee: $85.00, which includes a copy of his new book, Arthur Schwartz's New York City Food (a 

$45.00 retail value) 

Space is limited, so please register early. To register, call Ginny Clancy at (631) 632-9404. 

 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/winecenter/events.shtml 

 

Submitted by: Ginny Clancy/Pres 

 

2. Weight Management for the New Year! Join the Target Fitness Weight Management 

Program today! 
 

Target Fitness is designed for adults with weight management or other health related problems 

such as type 2 diabetes, hypertension or high cholesterol. Through individualized strategies and 

goals, this 12-week program consists of weekly one-hour sessions that will guide participants to 

develop research-based skills to facilitate gradual and permanent weight loss. 

Fee: $180.00 for 12 weeks ($15.00 per session) 

Start Date: Tuesday, January 25 (5:30-6:30 @ 14 Technology Drive) 

Call Health Connect to sign up at 444-4000. 

 

Submitted by: Lauren Gargiula/UHMC 

 

3. MS in Technological Systems Management with a concentration in Global Industrial 

Management 
 

Are you interested in pursuing a career path in Operations Management which can lead you to 

the position of Chief Operating Officer (COO)? Applications are now being accepted for a 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/wang/
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/winecenter/events.shtml


Master of Science in Technological Systems Management with a concentration in Global 

Industrial Management. Learn how to manage complex global organizations by understanding 

how to integrate people, processes, and technology to solve the challenges of the 21st century. 

For additional information go to: http://www.stonybrook.edu/est/academics/im.html 

If you have application questions call Carole Rose at 632-8770. If you have curriculum questions 

email Herb Schiller at herb.schiller@sunysb.edu. 

 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/est/academics/im.html 

 

Submitted by: Herb Schiller/CEAS 

 
 

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...) 
 

1. Are You Depressed? We Can Help! 
 

The Department of Psychology at Stony Brook University is conducting up to a 6 month clinical 

trial involving medication with all participants and the addition of psychotherapy with some. 

Must be willing to travel up to two times a week for up to 3 months to the site and be available 

late afternoons/early evenings. If you have been feeling depressed (sad, down) most of the time 

for at least two years, you may be eligible to participate. All evaluations and treatments will be 

provided free of charge. If interested, please e-mail PsychDRC@notes.cc.sunysb.edu with your 

name, numbers, and the best times to reach you or call 631-632-6381 with the same and we will 

get back to you as soon as we can. All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

 

Submitted by: Laura Klein/CAS 

 

2. Long Island Database Project - Volunteers Needed 
 

The Long Island Cancer Center is creating a database of blood samples and clinical information 

to help researchers better understand why some individuals develop breast and prostate cancer 

while others do not. 

Women and men are eligible to participate if they were diagnosed with breast or prostate cancer 

OR have never been diagnosed with cancer, are 18 years of age or older, are a current Long 

Island resident and have lived on Long Island for at least 5 years. 

For more information about the study, please call Pat Gramer at 444-7995 or 1-800-566-9667. 

 

Submitted by: Erin O'Leary/UHMC 

 
 

10. Miscellaneous 

 

1. Register Now For Stony Brook Day In Albany - March 1, 2005 
 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/est/academics/im.html
http://www.stonybrook.edu/est/academics/im.html


On March 1, Stony Brook students, faculty, staff and alumni will journey up to our State Capital 

for one of the most important events of the year. It's Stony Brook Day in Albany, and we want 

you to come. You'll get a chance to celebrate Stony Brook - to let your legislators know what the 

University means to you and we'll show our State representatives how much their support means 

to us. You'll have a chance to meet people from all parts of the campus and experience firsthand 

how our government works. There's even an end of day celebration. Register on-line at 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/albany 

TAKE THE RIDE. SHOW YOUR PRIDE. 

 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/albany 

 

Submitted by: Karen Keeley/UAff 

 

2. SchoolPlus Enrichment Program For Children ages 3-16 in Stony Brook 
 

SchoolPlus Enrichment Program in Stony Brook launches its second semester on January 16, 

2005. The Stony Brook branch utilizes the facilities of Stony Brook University. Classes take 

place on Sundays in the Physics building. The Stony Brook program offers classes in Math, 

Physics, Art, and Russian Language. The program is open to all children.  

Small classes (6-12 kids) and very experienced teachers allow us to make our school interesting 

and challenging for every child. 

Registration is open online on the school's website. You are welcome to register your child for 

any number of subjects we offer. http://www.school-plus.com.  

Contact information: For all questions, please contact the local organizer, Marina Polonskaia: e-

mail:schoolplus_sb@yahoo.com, phone: (631) 608-3467. 

 

http://www.school-plus.com 

 

Submitted by: Alexandre Abanov/CAS 

 

3. Auditions for the University Orchestra at Stony Brook University 
 

Auditions for the University Orchestra at Stony Brook University will be held on Tuesday, 

January 25 from 10 to 1 p.m. & 2 to 5 p.m. in Room 2342, Staller Center. Rehearsals are 

Tuesday evenings 6:30 to 9:30 p.m. Room 0111, Staller Center. Rehearsals begin on Tuesday, 

January 25 - All interested students should attend. Openings for Strings, Woodwinds, Brass and 

Percussion - Qualified Non-Music Majors on the Undergraduate and Graduate level are 

encouraged to audition. 

Openings may exist for gifted High School & USB Pre-College Students 

Audition Sign Up Sheet will be posted at Room 2342, Staller Center on Jan. 18. For further 

information e-mail: Dr. Susan E. Deaver, conductor sedeav@earthlink.net 

 

www.sunysb.edu/music 

 

Submitted by: Susan Deaver/CAS 

 

http://www.stonybrook.edu/albany
http://www.stonybrook.edu/albany
http://www.school-plus.com/
http://www.school-plus.com/


4. Ring Week February 7 - February 10, 2005 
 

Celebrate a New Tradition... 

The Official Ring of Stony Brook University is reserved exclusively for alumni and enrolled 

students who are in good standing with the University who have achieved junior or senior status. 

Visit with the ring representative Monday, February 7 - Thursday, February 10, 2005 from 12:00 

p.m. to 7:00 p.m. in the Student Activities Center. 

For more information visit: www.balfourcollege.com or call 1-866-BALFOUR (866-225-3687). 

 

http://www.balfourcollege.com 

 

Submitted by: Karen Keeley/UAff 

 

5. Blood Drive - South Campus - Jan. 26, 8:30am - 1:00pm 
 

Stony Brook Blood Drive results for September 1, 2004 to date are 20% ahead of the prior year!! 

So please join us to help contribute to this record pace at the South Campus Blood Drive January 

26th from 8:30am to 1:00pm at Marine Sciences Endeavor Hall.  

 

http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Pres/blooddrive.nsf 

 

Submitted by: Carl Hanes/Pres 

 

http://www.balfourcollege.com/
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/Pres/blooddrive.nsf

